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Eddington Elementary School Parents Page is on
Facebook! Click the logo to visit & follow our page for

school updates and info. 

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements

Dismissal: Please notify the office and your child’s teacher of any
dismissal changes before 2:00pm (except in cases of emergencies). 

This helps us get everyone home safely!

Parents:  Please check at home to see if your child has a
library book that is overdue. If so, please send it into

school with your child.  Thank you!

The cold, winter weather has arrived!! 
Please send a bag (with handles) with a set of: mittens
or gloves, hat, snow pants, sweater or sweatshirt, and

indoor shoes so that it can be hung on your child’s hook
for the week.  This will ensure that students have what

they need throughout the school day.    

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550292962640


January 5, 2024

Happy New Year to all of our students and parents here at the Eddington
Elementary School. We truly hope everyone had a fantastic winter break and the
opportunity to spend time with family and friends. The students seem to be excited
to be back in school, and if we can get some sustainable snowfall, we can break out
the sleds and be able to go sliding during recess time.

As many of you already know, our school counselor, Mrs. Moulton, has been
diagnosed with cancer and is taking time off for treatment and rest. Our thoughts
and prayers are with her and her family during this challenging time. The amazing
staff at both the Holden School and the Eddington Elementary School are planning
fundraisers (flyers are above); we will keep everyone updated as we get close to
these events.

Parents, please remember to make sure your child comes to school each day with
snow pants, boots, coats, hats, and mittens (these items can be left at school during
the week). If your child does not have these, they must stay on the asphalt during
recess time. Please also make sure that your child has sneakers or shoes to wear
during the day so they don’t need to wear boots the entire school day.

Keep practicing those math facts and read to your child each night!!

Mr. Baker

                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                       The word of the week is: Snow      
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Principal's Corner Newsletter Incentive

https://forms.gle/CAzNFSAdXjfiN6yr6
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjnFcsFxkukx0qnEcB2pyuxJJ8BY_B49wQ7OrDoYN01lDg0A/viewform?usp=sf_link
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School Board Mtg.
6:30 pm at

Eddington School
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FEBRUARYFEBRUARY

FEBRUARY VACATION - NO SCHOOL ALL WEEK

School Board Mtg.
6:30 pm at

Holbrook School





HOME

Maverick Wyman
Cayson Boyd
Carter Aleksiewicz
Hudson Bryner
Henry Croman
Anthony Ridley
Dylan Ford

Jan. 3
Jan. 3
Jan. 4
Jan. 10
Jan. 16
Jan. 27
Jan. 29

Kindergarten
Kindergarten

1st Grade
1st Grade

Kindergarten
1st Grade

Kindergarten



GOLD SLIPSGOLD SLIPSGOLD SLIPS

Last week's newsletter incentive winner is Ava Whittemore from 
Ms. Geiser’s class!

NEWSLETTER INCENTIVENEWSLETTER INCENTIVENEWSLETTER INCENTIVE

Don't forget to click the incentive link in the Principal's Corner to enter!

HOME

Madison Cangelosi
MJ Ford

Fae Hayes
Harper Hayes



EAGLET WINNERSEAGLET WINNERSEAGLET WINNERS

HOME

Mrs. Alley’s Class
Kaiden Bosley

Mrs. DeRoche’s Class
Gavin Deprey

Mrs. Linscott’s Class
Jacob Hardy

Mrs. Blake’s Class
Elaina Davis

Miss Geiser’s Class
Nathan Greer

Mrs. Perry’s Class
Cole Robinson



    
CURRICULUM CORNER

Welcome to the Curriculum Corner,
 
Teachers have been working hard on Curriculum Maps that will be completed by the end of the school year. They will then be available on
our District Website along with a Scope and Sequence so you can see what topic your child(ren) is learning and when. 

I recently received a great one pager on Dyslexia that I wanted to share. 
We are required to have a screener for our students. We will, by the end 
of the year, be using DIBELS 8 as our screening tool. This will be administered
to students 3 times a year. 

Thank you!
Tina Dumond
Director of Curriculum and Instruction
Gifted and Talented Administrator
McKinney-Vento Liaison
RSU #63
kdumond@rsu63.org (207)843-7769 ext.129
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Kindergarten

Eddington School
843-6010

Contact Information

Pre-k 1st grade
Visit your classroom's family webpage!

Staff Emails
Front Office
Mrs. Smith: kjsmith@rsu63.org
Mr. Baker: tbaker@rsu63.org
Nurse Bickford: dbickford@rsu63.org

Classroom Teachers
Pre-K:
Ms. Leland:  aleland@rsu63.org

Kindergarten:
Mrs. Alley:  jalley@rsu63.org
Mrs. DeRoche:  bderoche@rsu63.org
Ms. Linscott:  klinscott@rsu63.org

First Grade:
Mrs. Blake:  sblake@rsu63.org
Miss Geiser:  jgeiser@rsu63.org
Mrs. Perry:  aperry@rsu63.org

Additional Services
Mrs. Haines:  vhaines@rsu63.org
Speech Therapy: ssalley@rsu63.org
Occupational Therapy:  hfoster@rsu63.org
Literacy Intervention:  astickle@rsu63.org

Specialists
Art:  hallen@rsu63.org
PE:  msagehorn@rsu63.org
Music:  sholsapple@rsu63.org
Spanish:  mnorris@rsu63.org
Library:  ablais@rsu63.org
School Counselor:  lmoulton@rsu63.org


